Medical Student Reference Letter
To,

Ross Taylor

Medical School Dean

New York University,

New York, USA

Date: 20th June 2014

Subject: medical student reference letter

Dear Mr. Ross

Every once in a while in our careers, we come across certain students who leave their impact on us and impress us with their bright minds and strong intellect. I, John Gregory, the Biology teacher at Gilbert International school am writing this letter to you to recommend one such student by the name of Mr. Fred Timothy.

I came to know Mr. Fred when he joined Gilbert international school in the last year of high

school. Even though I have known him for just one year in the capacity of his Biology teacher, I am very certain that this student is going to make a big name for himself in the field of Medical science. His aptitude for Medical studies is beyond comparison and his hardworking skills are commendable.

He quickly cemented his place in school and among friends and started scoring superbly from the first class test onwards. His scores speak about his strengths and capabilities and I hope you give him a chance and see for yourself what a talent he really is.

Thanking you,

John Gregory

